
NEWS RELEASE

Sandstorm Amends Elsiar Option Agreement

Vancouver, B.C, February 6, 2009 

Sandstorm Resources Ltd. (TSXV:SSL) would like to announce that it has amended its Option Agreement on the Elsiar Property located in 

northern British Columbia.  The original Option Agreement with the owners of the property, Eagle Plains Resources Ltd. (“Eagle Plains”) 

(TSXV: EPL) was announced in a news release dated January 23, 2008.

In the amended Option Agreement, expenditure requirements will remain the same, however a portion of the funding for the 2009 

work program will be delayed until year four.    Cash payments to Eagle Plains remain unchanged, but an additional 50,000 shares will 

be issues to Eagle Plains on the third anniversary of the Option Agreement.
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